

LIGHTHOUSE CHRISTIAN SCHOOL - MANDARIN

3423 Loretto Rd. Jacksonville, Fl 32223 Ph (904) 288-0673 Fax (904) 288-0676 November/December 2023

Reminder:

Dear LCS Parents and Students,

It's hard to believe we are already in November and approaching the holidays. With that in mind, it is important to make sure your child stays on task by reducing excessive tardies and absences. We also will be having Thanksgiving break beginning the 21st. Therefore, our task will be to make sure all their work is completed before the break.

We have so much to be thankful for. God has blessed us richly. Let's give Him the thanks and continue giving thanks throughout the year.

Sincerely, Mrs. Riddle - Director



Birthdays

Nov. 5th Victoria C. Nov. 26th Blake W. Nov. 27th Olesander D.

> Ayden R. Dylan R.



Calendar

November 9th – MOSH Field trip

November 10th – No School – Veterans Day No Extended Care

November 19th – Progress Reports

November 21st -25th Thanksgiving Holiday No Extended Care The cooler days are approaching and with that in mind please remember only Lighthouse jackets are allowed at Lighthouse. In addition, we also have long sleeve uniform shirts and sweatshirts. If you need to purchase a jacket, please call the office.

And on that day, you will say, "Give thanks to the Lord, call on His name. Make known His deeds among the peoples; make them remember that His name is exalted." Praise the Lord in song, for He has done glorious things; let this be known throughout the earth.

Isaiah 12:4-5

YEARBOOKS

We are taking orders for yearbooks for the 2023-2024 school year. They are \$35.00 until the end of February. Please place your order before it's too late. This would make a great Christmas gift.

VETERAN'S DAY

Veterans Day originated as "Armistice Day" on Nov. 11, 1919, the first anniversary of the end of World War I. Congress passed a resolution in 1926 for an annual **observance**, and Nov. 11 became a national holiday **beginning** in 1938.

Thank you to all who served.

Parents,

We are back from Thanksgiving break and we will focus on finishing up this 9 weeks strong. We will also continue to practice for the Christmas play in order to do our very best for Jesus. Please make plans to attend.

During the Christmas season, I want to encourage you to put your attention on Christ. After all, He is the reason for the Christmas season.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Riddle, Director



Birthdays

Dec. 5th Elizabeth C.

Dec. 12th Evelyn M.

Dec. 20th Caitlin C.

Dec. 21st Annie H.

Dec. 29th Marly M.



What will you give to Jesus?

Calendar

December 1st- Progress Reports

December 7th – Christmas play in the Chapel 10:30 a.m.

December 13th- Sweet Pete's Field trip

December 15th- Early dismissal at 11:00 a.m.

December 18th-January 5th- Christmas break No Extended Care

Parents:

Our Christmas program will Be on December 7th this year. We would like to invite all families including grandparents, aunts, and uncles. They have been working

hard on the Christmas presentation. Please make plans now to attend.



And suddenly there was with the angel a multitude of the heavenly host praising God, and saying, Glory to God in the highest, and on earth peace, good will toward men.

Luke 2:13-14